
 

 

 
MATERIAL RECOVERY FACILITY 
NOTICE 

 
TAKE NOTICE THAT Eagle Disposal Inc., 11611 & 11591 Twigg 
Place, BC has applied to the Greater Vancouver Sewerage and 
Drainage District (“Metro Vancouver”) pursuant to the Greater 
Vancouver Sewerage and Drainage District Municipal Solid 
Waste and Recyclable Material Regulatory Bylaw for a Licence 
to: 
 
1. Amend the MATERIAL RECOVERY FACILITY at 11611 

Twigg Place, Richmond, BC to expand to include 11591 
Twigg Place, PID: 008-591-831, Lot 4 district lots 459 and 
1014 group 1 New Westminster District Plan 754814. 
 

2. Increase the total tonnage of material at the Facility at any 
given time from 428 tonnes to 800 tonnes and increase the 
daily maximum from 180 tonnes to 500 tonnes. These 
activities will reduce the volume of waste destined for 
disposal.  

 
It should be noted that this application is at a preliminary stage 
and has not gone to the Solid Waste Manager for his 
consideration. Therefore, aspects of the proposal may change as 
the application proceeds through the review process. 
 
This Notice is published pursuant to the Greater Vancouver 
Sewerage and Drainage District Municipal Solid Waste and 
Recyclable Material Regulatory Bylaw 181 as amended. A 
person who may be adversely affected by the granting or 
amending of the Licence described in this notice may, within 30 
days of its publication, notify Metro Vancouver’s Solid Waste 
Manager in writing stating how that person is affected.  The Solid 
Waste Manager may take into consideration any information 
received after 30 days only if the Solid Waste Manager has not 
made a decision on the Licence.  
 
Please note that submissions in response to this notice may 
be made available to the public as part of the public record, 
subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
Metro Vancouver 
Attention:  Ray Robb, Solid Waste Manager 
4330 Kingsway, Burnaby B. C. V5H 4G8 

 
Phone:  (604) 432-6200  Fax:  (604) 436-6707 
Email: regulationenforcement@metrovancouver.org 
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